
Minutes of the Men’s Match Committee Meeting held on Tuesday, 5th July, 2016 

Present:  Tony Hartcher, Dylan Turner, Shane Green, Rod Collier and Lynne Turner Mark Coombes 

(Gloucester Delegate) 

Apologies: Ray Walters 

Matters Discussed: 

Wet Weather Game - between Wingham and Gloucester that was set down to be played at Gloucester, 

but was washed out and moved to Taree for 6pm timeslot which was also called off 10 minutes into the 

second half.    Noted that when arranging rescheduling of this game was put down to be played on 

Sunday 14th August, 2016 and Gloucester has brought  it to our attention as this was originally a home 

game for them then it should be played in Gloucester.  Agreed to move this game to Gloucester for 14th 

August, 2016 – Wingham v Gloucester at 10am with the umpires to be same. 

D1 game that was deferred between Sharks and Tigers to be played if possible on the 7th August 2016.  

LT to check with Linda Ferguson to see how many and what timeslot they have games being played as 

the Men have games on from 10.30am to the last game starting at 4.30pm and if there is a free timeslot 

on the AFT then will endeavour to fit one of the games on the AFT and reshuffle the over game times 

around to fit everyone in. 

Discussion held re Gloucester Homes games and the supply of umpires i.e. one from Gloucester and one 

from Taree Team travelling over. 

Mark commented that Manning have been very generous in the number of Home games given to them 

this year, but stated that they didn’t ask for this many.   Lynne Turner replied that the Men’s Match 

Committee were informed by Craig Colvin that Gloucester wanted to have a home game every 2nd 

game. 

Mark Commbes replied that they would be happy to just have the Taree Teams to travel once to 

Gloucester for the season, as they don’t like playing on the grass that much themselves. 

Also happy to umpire over here for Taree Games as long as it is before or after their game when playing 

in Taree. 

Mark stated that only have three move home games this season and if the travelling team could not 

provide an umpire, then they would supply two umpires but must have a weeks notice so that this can 

be arranged. 

U15 Girls Championship’s – Mark asked if he was aware that Gloucester were rostered onto help with 

the cleanup after the Championship and Mark indicated that he did not know.   Advised Mark that the 

same roster is set down for the Women’s Master and would require some of their men to come over 

and help cleanup  i.e.. Bring in the nets from the goals, empty and clean all wheelie bins and clean up 

the Kitchen.   LT to e-mail roster over to Mark. 

Meeting closed at 7.30pm. 

 


